
 

Minutes of the meeting held at Flockton Green Working Men’s Club  

on 18th May, 2011 

PRESENT:-   

Chairman, President, Hon. Secretary and Treasurer and 14 members. 

APOLOGIES 

Brian Cooper, Ian Livesey, Rabsad Khan and Phil Senior.  

MINUTES OFTHE LAST MEETING 

The Chairman read out the minutes of the last meeting and was passed as a true record. 

Proposed by Mick Drury and Seconded by Derek Dyson. 

MATTERS ARISING 

There were no matters arising.  

MANAGEMENT BOARD 

The Chairman read out the relevant points relating to Umpires which were on the Management 

Board minutes.  

CHARITY MATCH 

Brian Cooper sent a message asking if the Umpires’ Association could provide an Umpire for the 

above Under 17’s Charity Match which will be held on the 29th May, 2011 between  Nidderdale and 

HCCL. 

CORRESPONDENCE 

There was no correspondence. 

AOB 

 A discussion took place about the laws and our Training Officer discussed them with the 

meeting. 

 An incident which had happened at a previous match was brought to the meetings attention 

and the Training Officer gave the correct version and law which appertained to this incident. 

 A new Tom Smith’s book has been published.  If you would like a copy could you please 

contact Harry Marsden on 01924 848481. 

The meeting closed at 9.10 p.m. 

 



NEXT MEETING 

The next meeting will be held on Wednesday the 15th June, 2011 at 7.30 p.m. at the same venue. 

PLEASE NOTE  

WAKEFIELD BRANCH Y.C.B. A.C.O. ARE HOLDING A QUIZ NIGHT WITH PASTIE AND PEA SUPPER ON 

MONDAY, 13TH JUNE, 2011 AT WAKEFIELD THORNES C.C., FIELD LANE, THORNES, WAKEFIELD AT 

7.00 FOR A PROMPT 7.30 P.M. START.  IF YOU REQUIRE ANY TICKETS COULD YOU PLEASE 

CONTACT MALCOLM BRICKWOOD, 437 DEWSBURY ROAD, WAKEFIELD, WF2 9DO. OR CONTACT 

HIM ON 01924 785682 OR BY E-MAIL mbys08792@blueyonder.co.uk 

 


